
 

 

 
 

August 11, 2010 
 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto M5H 2N2 
 
 
Re: TE 30.78 Draper Street Traffic Calming– adjustments to speed hump locations 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
In January 2010, the Toronto and East York Community Council voted to approve moving 
forward with a poll of eligible residents regarding traffic calming on Draper Street in my 
ward.  

 
I would like to request that part 2a of the decision on TE 30.78 be amended to substitute 
drawing number 421F-9973 dated March 2010 (copy attached). This change would add 
one additional speed hump to the street (to a total of three), and relocate the humps to 
more appropriate locations on the street. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Vaughan 


